L
¢ Fort McMurray
Public Schools
MEMO TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS - March 16, 2020 .o . ®

Dear parents, guardians, and families of students in FMPSD,

We have received many questions since last evening's announcement that classes in all K-12 schools have
been cancelled indefinitely. While we will do our best to answer all of them in the days to come, we felt giving
you the following update would assist you.

At this time, we have no additional information around what student learning looks like. Information on this will
follow in the coming days.

An open letter to parents will be coming from the Minister of Education by the end of this coming week, which
we will forward to you via email and our social media portals.

Information and instructions on coming to your school in a controlled, planned, and safe fashion to pick up
personal belongings will be sent in the coming days. Please refrain from going to your school to allow staffs to
plan pickups.

We appreciate your patience at this time while we work with the information and getting it to you, parents, as

quickly as possible. For additional information, please visit our website at www.fmpsdschools.ca/covid.php or
follow us @FMPSD on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Turner, R. Psych
Superintendent of Schools



